
 

“No Parking” Signs 

Filmmakers must notify residents or businesses that may be impacted by filmmaking 
activities within 72 hours of proposed filming as identified by the City's filming staff, prior 
to the issuance of a Location Filming Permit. Impacted properties include those affected 
by any one or more of the following: 

• Temporary Parking Requests  
• Temporary Street Closures 
• Outdoor Lighting 
• Exterior Noise 

If temporary “No Parking” signs are requested, either the City can post signs or the 
applicant can post. Only official City signs may be used and signs posted by the applicant 
will be verified by City staff.   

Furthermore, map submittal identifying the placement of “No Parking” signs must be 
included with the application filing.  

If you are unsure of whether your filming requires notifications, please contact Customer 
Services at (805) 583-6736. 

All Location Filming Permit Fees are updated on July 1 of each year.   

 


